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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1165 directs institutions within the Oklahoma State System of Higher Education to give 

priority enrollment and course registration to students who are members of the uniformed 

military services of the United States and Oklahoma residents or students stationed in Oklahoma 

and eligible for assistance from the US Department of Veterans Affairs. Enrollment priority is 

structured to provide those with impending graduation requirements to be met. Veterans are 

accommodated to the greatest extent based upon degree programs and graduation requirements. 

 

FY’23 Impact: Minimal  

 

Full Year Impact: Minimal 
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